
AlSheikh discusses the latest
political  developments  with
the Irish Representative
This morning, Tuesday, the PLO Executive Committee member, Mr.
Hussein AlSheikh, received in his office in Ramallah the Irish
Representative, H.E. Mr. Don Sexton and his Deputy, Ms. Aoife
Lyons. The meeting raised the latest political developments on
the Palestinian arena and the region.

Mr. AlSheikh praised the strength of the Palestinian-Irish
ties, and Ireland’s firm support for the Palestinian people in
international forums, as well as their financial support of
the Palestinian people through UNRWA and various development
projects.

In  turn,  Mr.  Sexton  reaffirmed  his  country’s  firm  and
supportive stance for the Palestinian people and their right
to self-determination, and the establishment of an independent
State of Palestine in accordance with the two-state solution
and the resolutions of international legitimacy.
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